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Comments: Please maintain motorcycle singletrack trails on Canfield Mt. Singletrack trails are critical to off road

motorcycle recreation. I have seen quality singletrack destroyed by misguided multi-use allowances. Other user

groups like hikers and mt bikers have their own trail systems where motorized cannot go. We also need to

prevent quads and SxS from encroaching and ruining singletrack. I believe it is only fair to motorcycle riders, who

pay fees for their ORV tabs, to have singletrack trail systems dedicated to motorcycles only. It is also  extremely

dangerous to have people hiking on motorcycle trails! They have many different places to go. I spend significant

$$ on local business every time I visit to ride my motorcycle on Canfield. Please consider the recreational needs

of the off road motorcycling community. I should also add that we, as a group, contribute a ton of trail

maintenance work. Everyone I know who rides has done trail clearing work. Thank you for your time and

consideration.

 

-Singletrack motorcycle rider


